
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

19 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Sixth Form Christmas Jumper Day for Save the Children  
 
On Friday 10 December 2021 we are inviting all Year 12 and Year 13 students to come to school 
wearing their most festive Christmas jumpers and donate £1 to the Save the Children charity.  
This is an international day aimed at raising money and awareness of the work the charity is 
involved in around the world.  
 
This event really kick starts the Christmas spirit with our sixth form community, while also raising 
money to support the amazing work that Save the Children does in the UK and worldwide.  More 
details about the day and the charity can be found at https://christmasjumperday.org/ 
 
We look forward to seeing the sixth form students in their sparkly, cosy and festive jumpers.  
Please note that normal dress code should be adhered to for the rest of their outfit, jeans etc 
are not permitted on this day. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs J Page 
Head of Year 12 and 13 


